
 Up to $150,000 
ROBBERY OF U.S. POST OFFICE

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $150,000 for information leading to the arrest 
and conviction of the unknown suspect who robbed the Jessup Post Office, located at 2851 Jessup Rd., 

Jessup, MD 20794, on December 28, 2023.  

The suspect appears to be an adult Black male of average height and medium build.  The suspect wore a 
black Adidas hooded sweatshirt, a white mask, and black beanie hat.    

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THESE PERSONS YOURSELF 
If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 

U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 
Reference Case No. 4219904 

All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




